
  Camp Stingray 
 

Summer Rays: Children’s House 
Come explore summer at Camp Stingray!  

Sterling Montessori provides a quality, educational summer camp in a safe, engaging environment. Camp starts on 
June 12th and runs for eight weeks. The Summer Rays Children’s House camp is open for current students 

who attended Sterling during the 2022-23 school year, PK3 through rising Kindergarten. Our camp provides 
a continuation of the school year where children will follow the Montessori philosophy and participate in a variety 
of learning activities which include science, music, art and outdoor play. Come join us for some summer time fun! 

Camp Hours and Fees

Full Day 8:30am - 3:00pm $300.00/week

Aftercare 3:00pm - 5:00pm $50.00/week

Fees for the 4-Day Week of 6/20 - 6/23
Full Day 8:30am - 3:00pm $240.00/week

Aftercare 3:00pm - 5:00pm $40.00/week

Fees for the 3-Day Week of 7/5-7/7
Full Day 8:30am - 3:00pm $180.00/week

Aftercare 3:00pm - 5:00pm $30.00/week

All camp payments must be paid in full no later than 
Friday, March 31, 2023. All checks should be made 
payable to Sterling Montessori and turned into the Main 
Office (Attn: Summer Camp). 
Only cancellations received by Friday, May 5th will be 
eligible for a refund. A $50 registration/supply fee (per 
week) will be deducted from any refund payment.

For questions about Camp Stingray please contact: 

Rhonda Williamson (Program Information)  Joanne Amazan (Registration Information)
rwilliamson@sterlingmontessori.org  enrollment@sterlingmontessori.org



Week One: June 12th - 16th 
Performance Art (Music, Dance, Theater

Week Two: June 20th - 23rd (Four Days)
Dr. Seuss: Oh the Places You'll Go!

Week Three: June 26th - June 30th
The World of Eric Carle

Week Four: July 5th - 7th  (Three Days)
Hip Hip Hooray... It's Independence Day!

Week Five: July 10th - 14th  
Happy Hooves Farm Camp

Week Six: July 17th - 21st 
Let's Get Buggy

Week Seven: July 24th - 28th 
Under the Sea Adventures 

Week Eight: July 31st - August 4th 
Trash to Treasure (Reduce/Reuse/Recycle)

Children's House 
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